
26th September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

KS2 Multi Skills Event at Colby Primary School

We are excited to inform you that on Monday, 30th September , our Year 3 pupils have been invited to attend a 
Lower Key Stage 2 Multi Skills event at Colby Primary School.

The event is free, and the children will travel by coach, leaving just before lunchtime and returning in time for the 
usual end-of-day pick-up.

Here are the key details and requirements for the day:

● Clothing : Please ensure your child comes to school in their usual PE kit, along with an extra layer (school 
jumper or PE sweatshirt) as they may get cold between activities.

● Weather Protection : Ensure your child brings a waterproof coat in case of rain.

● Food & Drink :
○ Please pack an additional water bottle for your child.
○ Since we will be leaving at lunchtime, your child will need to bring a packed lunch. Alternatively, you 

may order a snack pack from the school. Note: Hot lunches will not be available on that day.

Permission : To confirm your child’s attendance, please complete the permission form using this link: CLICK HERE!

Yours sincerely,

Sophie Bugg 
Head of Schools

AIM Federation: Small Schools, Big Opportunities 

https://forms.gle/qzhqrfUbKc56vg7E9

